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   The Education Department of Kishore Bharati Bhagini Nivedita College (co-ed) organized a 

field trip to Indian Museum on 5th March 2022 for the whole day after getting permission from 

Principal Sir. Dr. Shib Sankar Sana.  Prof. Bapi Das, Dr. Deblina Talukdar, Dr. Deepa Roy, and 

HOD Joyita Mitra conducted the trip along with the other five arts departments of KBBNC.  4th 

and 6th sem honors students were there on the trip only. The college provided an amount of two 

thousand for each department for the journey. Collections were also made by students and 

teachers. There was a total of 16 students from the education department.  

 

 

 

                Indian Museum was founded in 1814 at the cradle of the Asiatic Society of Bengal. 

Indian Museum is the earliest and the largest multipurpose Museum not only in the Indian 

Subcontinent but also in the Adia-Pacific region of the world.  



Museums collect & preserve our objects and materials f religious, cultural & historical value. 

They are a good source of entertainment. These museums help to preserve & promote our 

cultural heritage. The museum is a storehouse of old artifacts, sculptures, objects & history. 

  

               Students of the Education Department came to know about the facts, and history, 

and learn about diverse cultures. They also learn about distinct creative works. They were 

enriched in learning of various fields, gain experiences in a new environment, & gathered 

knowledge about a wide range of topics.  They were taken to Indian Museum by Bus which was 

booked for the day. Snacks and lunch were provided to the students. Students had a knowledge of 

history, the past, and the restoration procedure. Students were excited to see the skeleton of 

animals of the long past. They noted down everything they saw and even took snaps of a few 

important things.                  

                     My heartiest thanks to our Principal Sir. Dr. Shib Sankar Sana for giving us the 

opportunity to conduct such a wonderful educational tour. 


